Koche Health Centre Canossian Sisters P.O. Box 86 Mangochi 12/07/2006

Mark's Group Italy

Dear Friends.

We the Canossian Sisters here in Mangochi are very grateful for the Medicines you sent to us last year and this year too. These will help the poor people who are not able to meet the medical charges.

We will even appreciate more if you continue to help these people. We also need gloves, cotton wool, bandages, and gauze, together with these medicines.

God bless you for your service.

Yours truly,

Canossian Daughters of Charity

Sr. Elisabeth Kamuikeni

